From: Ersy Karayiannis

Sent: Tuesday, November 9, 2021 7:15 PM

To: HPD ICRC Commissioners

Subject: Re: City of Austin Redistricting - 78744 - Addison South Community Missing in Proposed Map
*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

Hello,

| received a follow up email from George Korbel requesting my address. Since then, | haven't received any updates on if
Addison South will be included in District 2.

Could an update be shared?
Thank you,

Persefoni

On Tue, Nov 2, 2021 at 11:24 AM Ersy Karayiannis_ wrote:

Hello,

I'm reaching out because I'm extremely concerned with the new maps that have been proposed for the City of Austin.
District 2 should include the community of my home, Addison South. The map that has been published does not
include my street and community, but everything else in the surrounding area for district 2.

Will this be changed? | am going to be paying property taxes to Travis county. | don't understand why Addison South
was not included in District 2. Please advise. These are brand new homes that people invested in. By not allowing us to
vote, you are silencing us.

Otherwise, | will begin writing a petition and go door to door. This is absolutely unacceptable. This is the second
election | cannot vote in since | moved into my new home. Can you imagine my surprise last time when | went to vote
and they turned me away?
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Thank you,

Persefoni Karayiannis

CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL source. Please use caution when clicking links

or opening attachments. If you believe this to be a malicious and/or phishing email, please forward this email to
cybersecurity@austintexas.gov.





